
 

 

 

The NCRR sub-committee will be raffling a 

rustic cabin in the woods for the weekend of 

July 12, 13, 14 2019. 

 

Tickets will be $10 and we will only be selling a limited number of 

tickets. Sales start January 19th and the winner will be drawn June 6, 

2019. 

Cozy rustic cabin in the center of events. Close to bathhouse. Air 

conditioning, Fridge, Charcoal grills and fire pit. Sleeps 6.  

 

If  you have any questions contact: Lauren M: 216-509-1834, Kelly W 440-637-6880 and Mary M: 
440-655-6502 
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